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armies of his Successors (the Diadochoi), who ruled from Greece and Egypt to the
borders of India. Richard Taylor gives an overview of the phalanx’s development,
organization, equipment and training. He analyses the reasons for its success,
with an emphasis on case studies of the many battles in which it was used, from
Philip II’s reign to the Mithridatic Wars. He discusses whether the famous defeats
by the Romans necessarily mean it was inherently inferior to the manipular legion
tactics, and considers what other factors were in play. The clear, accessible and
well-researched text is supported by diagrams and battle maps, making this an
outstanding study of this mighty formation.
Kings and Usurpers in the Seleukid Empire Boris Chrubasik 2016-10-20 Kings and
Usurpers in the Seleukid Empire: The Men who would be King focuses on ideas of
kingship and power in the Seleukid empire, the largest of the successor states of
Alexander the Great. Exploring the question of how a man becomes a king, it
specifically examines the role of usurpers in this particular kingdom - those who
attempted to become king, and who were labelled as rebels by ancient authors after
their demise - by placing these individuals in their appropriate historical
contexts through careful analysis of the literary, numismatic, and epigraphic
material. By writing about kings and rebels, literary accounts make a clear
statement about who had the right to rule and who did not, and the Seleukid kings
actively fostered their own images of this right throughout the third and second
centuries BCE. However, what emerges from the documentary evidence is a revelatory
picture of a political landscape in which kings and those who would be kings were
in constant competition to persuade whole cities and armies that they were the
only plausible monarch, and of a right to rule that, advanced and refuted on so
many sides, simply did not exist. Through careful analysis, this volume advances a
new political history of the Seleukid empire that is predicated on social power,
redefining the role of the king as only one of several players within the social
world and offering new approaches to the interpretation of the relationship
between these individuals themselves and with the empire they sought to rule. In
doing so, it both questions the current consensus on the Seleukid state, arguing
instead that despite its many strong rulers the empire was structurally weak, and
offers a new approach to writing political history of the ancient world.
Cataphracts Erich B Anderson 2016-11-30 A deeply researched and page-turning
history of armored cavalry in the ancient world from the Eurasian steppe tribes to
the late Byzantine Empire. Cataphracts were the most heavily armored form of
cavalry in the ancient civilizations of the East, with riders and horses both clad
in heavy armor. Originating among the wealthiest nobles of various central Asian
steppe tribes such as the Massagetae and Scythians, the traditions and strategies
of these proud warriors were adopted and adapted by several major empires—the
Achaemenid Persians, Seleucids, Sassanians, and eventually the Romans and their
Byzantine successors—from c. 4000 BCE to 1200 CE. Usually armed with long lances,
the cataphracts harnessed the mobility and sheer mass of their horses to the
durability and solid fighting power of the spear-armed phalanx. Although very
expensive to equip and maintain, they were a powerful force in battle and remained
in use for many centuries. In this compelling historical survey, Erich B. Anderson
assesses the development, equipment, tactics, and combat record of cataphracts and
the similar clibinarii, showing also how enemies sought to counter them. This is a
valuable study of one of the most interesting weapon systems of the ancient world.
“A valuable study of one of the most interesting troop types of the ancient
world.” —The Armourer “The first comprehensive survey of heavy armored cavalry . .
. that played a particularly important role in the military history of Late
Antiquity . . . This is a good survey of the history of heavy cavalry in the
ancient world, covering arms, equipment, organization, tactics, and battles.” —The
NYMAS Review
Roman Cavalry Equipment Michael Aston 2003 With the help of 200 colour
photographs, the chief archaeologist from Channel 4's 'Time Team' shows how
England's changing landscape, from prehistoric times to the present day, can be
interpreted from the air.
The Herods Bruce Chilton 2021-08-03 Until his death in 4 BCE, Herod the Great's
monarchy included territories that once made up the kingdoms of Judah and Israel.
Although he ruled over a rich, strategically crucial land, his royal title did not
derive from heredity. His family came from the people of Idumea, ancient
antagonists of the Israelites. Yet Herod did not rule as an outsider, but from a
family committed to Judaism going back to his grandfather and father. They had
served the priestly dynasty of the Maccabees that had subjected Idumea to their
rule, including the Maccabean version of what loyalty to the Torah required.
Herod's father, Antipater, rose not only to manage affairs on behalf of his
priestly masters, but to become a pivotal military leader. He inaugurated a new
alignment of power: an alliance with Rome negotiated with Pompey and Julius
Caesar. In the crucible of civil war among Romans as the Triumvirate broke up, and
of war between Rome and Parthia, Antipater managed to leave his sons with the
prospect of a dynasty. Herod inherited the twin pillars of loyalty to Judaism and
loyalty to Rome that became the basis of Herodian rule. He elevated Antipater's
opportunism to a political art. During Herod's time, Roman power took its imperial
form, and Octavian was responsible for making Herod king of Judea. As Octavian
ruled, he took the title Augustus, in keeping with his devotion to his adoptive
father's cult of "the divine Julius." Imperial power was a theocratic assertion as
well as a dominant military, economic, and political force. Herod framed a version
of theocratic ambition all his own, deliberately crafting a dynastic claim
grounded in Roman might and Israelite theocracy. That unlikely hybrid was the key
to the Herodians' surprising longevity in power during the most chaotic century in
the political history of Judaism.
Military Service and the Integration of Jews into the Roman Empire Raúl GonzálezSalinero 2022-02-28 Even though relations between the Jewish people and the Roman
state were sometimes strained to the point of warfare and bloodshed, Jewish
military service between the 1st century BCE to the 6th century CE is attested by
multiple sources.
Seleucid and Ptolemaic Reformed Armies Nicholas Sekunda 1994
Eerdmans Commentary on the Bible James D. G. Dunn 2003-11-19 No one familiar with
the Bible needs to be told that it is a truly remarkable work. But it takes help
to understand this ancient collection of diverse forms of literature written by
different people across many centuries. The Eerdmans Commentary on the Bible (ECB)
is the finest, most up-to-date single-volume Bible handbook now available. Written

Hellenistic Infantry Reform in the 160's BC Nicholas Sekunda 2001 This is a study
of how the Ptolemaic and Seleucid infantry were reorganized to make them more
successful and more competitive against the might of the Romans. The author argues
that in the 160s BC, the Ptolemaic and Seleucid infantry were subject to reorganization and reform to try to combat the military might of the Romans. This
Romanization of the military took the form of new tactics and changes in the
organization and in the equipment given to the soldier, with evidence coming from
archaeological, literary, epigraphic and iconographic sources. The book looks at
the pre-Romanized organization of the infantry providing background to the later
reforms.
The Seleucid Army of Antiochus the Great Jean Charl Du Plessis 2022-04-30 *The
Seleucid Empire was a superpower of the Hellenistic Age, the largest and most
powerful of the Successor States, and it’s army was central to the maintenance of
that power. Antiochus III campaigned, generally successfully, from the
Mediterranean to India, earning the sobriquet 'the Great'. Jean Charl Du Plessis
has produced the most in depth study available in English devoted to the troop
types, weapons and armor of Antiochus’ army. He combines the most recent
historical research and latest archaeological evidence with a strong element of
reconstructive archaeology, that is the making and using of replica equipment.
Sections cover the regular, Hellenistic-style core of the army, the auxiliaries
from across the Empire and mercenaries, as well as the terror weapons of elephants
and scythed chariots. Weapons and armor considered in great detail, including, for
example, useful data on the performance of slings and the wounds they could
inflict, drawing on modern testing and the author’s own experience. The army’s
performance in its many battles, sieges and campaigns is analysed and assessed.
New Approaches to Greek and Roman Warfare Lee L. Brice 2020-02-11 Uses new
methodologies, evidence, and topics to better understand ancient warfare and its
place in culture and history New Approaches to Greek and Roman Warfare brings
together essays from specialists in ancient history who employ contemporary tools
and approaches to reveal new evidence and increase knowledge of ancient militaries
and warfare. In-depth yet highly readable, this volume covers the most recent
trends for understanding warfare, militaries, soldiers, non-combatants, and their
roles in ancient cultures. Chronologically-organized chapters explore new
methodologies, evidence, and topics while offering fresh and original perspectives
on recent documentary and archaeological discoveries. Covering the time period
from Archaic Greece to the Late Roman Empire, the text asks questions of both new
and re-examined old evidence and discusses the everyday military life of soldiers
and veterans. Chapters address unique topics such as neurophysiological
explanations for why some soldiers panic and others do not in the same battle,
Greek society’s handling of combat trauma in returning veterans, the moral aspects
and human elements of ancient sieges, medical care in the late Roman Empire, and
the personal experience of military servicemembers and their families. Each
chapter is self-contained to allow readers to explore topics in any order they
prefer. This book: Features case studies that examine psychological components of
military service such as morale, panic, recovery, and trauma Offers discussions of
the economics of paying for warfare in the Greek and Roman worlds and why Roman
soldiers mutinied Covers examining human remains of ancient conflict, including
interesting photos Discusses the role of women in families and as victims and
addresses issues related to women and war Places discussions in the broader
context of new wave military history and includes complete bibliographies and
further reading suggestions Providing new material and topical focus, New
Approaches to Greek and Roman Warfare is an ideal text for Greek History or Roman
History courses, particularly those focusing on ancient warfare, as well as
scholars and general readers with interest in the ancient militaries.
Seleucid and Ptolemaic Reformed Armies 168-145 BC: The Ptolemaic Army under
Ptolemy VI Philometor Nick Sekunda 1995
Warfare in Ancient Greece Tim Everson 2004-11-18 Discussing the background,
weapons and tactics of the ancient Greeks, this title describes the weapons,
armour, chariots and other military equipment used from 1550 to 150 BC. It traces
how and when various pieces of equipment came into use; where they were introduced
from; the effectiveness of the equipment; and when and why things changed.
1995 Massimo Mastrogregori 2014-02-21 Annually published since 1930, the
International bibliography of Historical Sciences (IBOHS) is an international
bibliography of the most important historical monographs and periodical articles
published throughout the world, which deal with history from the earliest to the
most recent times. The works are arranged systematically according to period,
region or historical discipline, andwithin this classificationalphabetically. The
bibliography contains a geographical index and indexes of persons and authors.
Arms and Armour of the Imperial Roman Soldier Raffaele D'Amato 2009-09-17 From the
Latin warriors on the Palatine Hill in the age of Romulus, to the last defenders
of Constantinople in 1453 AD, the weaponry of the Roman Army was constantly
evolving. Through glory and defeat, the Roman warrior adapted to the changing face
of warfare. Due to the immense size of the Roman Empire, which reached fromthe
British Isles to the Arabian Gulf, the equipment of the Roman soldier varied
greatly from region to region.Through the use of materials such as leather, linen
and felt, the army was able to adjust its equipment to these varied climates. Arms
and Armour of the Imperial Roman Soldier sheds new light on the many different
types of armour used by the Roman soldier, and combines written and artistic
sources with the analysis of old and new archaeological finds. With a huge wealth
of plates and illustrations, which include ancient paintings, mosaics, sculptures
and coin depictions, this book gives the reader an unparalleled visual record of
this fascinating period of military history.This book, the first of three volumes,
examines the period from Marius to Commodus. Volume II covers the period from
Commodus to Justinian, and Volume III will look at the period from Romulus to
Marius.
The Macedonian Phalanx Richard Taylor 2020-12-02 An overview on one of the most
successful infantry formations used by Alexander the Great and his successors to
dominate the ancient world. The Macedonian pike phalanx dominated the battlefields
of Greece and the Near and Middle East for over two centuries. It was one of the
most successful infantry formations of the ancient world, only rivaled by the
manipular formation of the Roman legions. The phalanx was a key factor in the
battlefield success of Alexander the Great and after his death dominated the
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by world-class Bible scholars, the ECB encapsulates in nontechnical language the
best of modern scholarship on the sixty-six biblical books plus the Apocrypha. The
only one-volume Bible commentary to cover all the texts (even including 1 Enoch)
regarded by one or more Christian churches as canonical, the ECB provides readerfriendly treatments and succinct summaries of each section of the text that will
be valuable to scholars, students and general readers alike. The primary objective
of this work is to clarify the meaning of each section of the Bible. Rather than
attempting a verse-by-verse analysis (virtually impossible in a one-volume work),
the ECB focuses on principal units of meaning -- narrative, parable, prophetic
oracle, section of argument, and so on -- highlighting their interconnectedness
with the rest of the biblical text. The volume also addresses and answers major
issues -- including the range of possible interpretations -- and refers readers to
the best fuller discussions. Beyond providing reliable, informative commentary,
this hefty volume also includes thirteen introductory and context-setting articles
that do justice to the biblical documents both as historical sources and as
scriptures. The sixty-seven contributors to the ECB come from a wide variety of
backgrounds and are acknowledged leaders in the field of biblical studies. Their
contributions stand out either for their fresh interpretations of the evidence, or
for their way of asking new questions of the text, or for their new angles of
approach. While the translation of choice is the New Revised Standard Version,
many of the contributors offer their own vivid translations of the original Hebrew
or Greek. Cutting-edge, comprehensive, and ecumenical, the ECB is both a fitting
climax to the rich body of interconfessional work undertaken in the latter part of
the twentieth century and a worthy launching pad for biblical study in the twentyfirst. Special features of the ECB The only one-volume commentary to cover all the
texts (including the Apocrypha and 1 Enoch) regarded as canonical Thirteen major
essays that introduce each section of Scripture and its study Encapsulates in
nontechnical language the best of modern scholarship Includes superb
bibliographies and an extensive subject index Written by sixty-seven first-rate
Bible scholars Designed for use by scholars, students, pastors, and general
readers
Ptolemy II Philadelphus and his World Paul McKechnie 2008-10-16 Ptolemy II
Philadelphus, second Macedonian king of Egypt (282-246BC), captured intellectual
high ground by founding the Alexandrian Library and Museum, and cemented celebrity
status by bankrolling his courtesans' endeavours in Olympic chariot-racing. In
this book scholars analyse a range of key aspects of Phiadelphus' world.
Seleucid and Ptolemaic Reformed Armies 168-145 BC: The Seleucid Army under
Antiochus IV Epiphanes Nick Sekunda 1994
World Military History Bibliography Barton Hacker 2003-06-01 Preclassical and
indigenous nonwestern military institutions and methods of warfare are the chief
subjects of this annotated bibliography of works published 1967–1997. Emphasis is
on historical studies of military organization and the relationships between
military and other social institutions.
Terres cuites et culte domestique Céline Boutantin 2013-11-29 In Terracotta and
domestic worship. Bestiary of the Graeco-Roman Egypt, Celine Boutantin provides a
synthesis of the production workshops figurines and studies personal beliefs and
practices in Graeco-Roman Egypt. - Dans Terres cuites et culte domestique.
Bestiaire de l’Égypte gréco-romaine, Céline Boutantin dresse un bilan sur les
ateliers de production de figurines et aborde la question des croyances et des
pratiques personnelles en Égypte à l’époque gréco-romaine.
Ancient Iran and the Mediterranean World Edward Dąbrowa 1998
The Cambridge History of Greek and Roman Warfare Philip Sabin 2007-12-06 First
volume of a systematic and up-to-date account of warfare from Archaic Greece to
Republican Rome.
Money and its Uses in the Ancient Greek World Andrew Meadows 2001-11-16 The papers
in this volume reassess the role of coined money in the ancient Greek world. Using
new approaches, the book makes the results of numismatic as well as historical
research accessible to students and scholars of ancient history. The chapters
provide a wide-ranging account of the political, social, and economic contexts
within which coined money was used. In Part One the book focuses on the theme of
monetization and the politics of coinage, while Part Two provides a series of case
studies relating to the production and use of coined money in different areas of
the Greek-speaking world, including Asia Minor, Egypt, and Rhodes as well as
Greece itself. The individual chapters cover a broad chronological range from
Archaic Greece to Roman Egypt. The book as a whole offers fresh insights into an
important aspect of the ancient Greek economy.
Reader's Guide to Military History Charles Messenger 2013-10-31 This book contains
some 600 entries on a range of topics from ancient Chinese warfare to late 20thcentury intervention operations. Designed for a wide variety of users, it
encompasses general reviews of aspects of military organization and science, as
well as specific wars and conflicts. The book examines naval and air warfare, as
well as significant individuals, including commanders, theorists, and war leaders.
Each entry includes a listing of additional publications on the topic, accompanied
by an article discussing these publications with reference to their particular
emphases, strengths, and limitations.
Army and Society in Ptolemaic Egypt Christelle Fischer-Bovet 2014-04-10 This is
the only substantial and up-to-date reference work on the Ptolemaic army.
Employing Greek and Egyptian papyri and inscriptions, and building on approaches
developed in state-formation theory, it offers a coherent account of how the
changing structures of the army in Egypt after Alexander's conquest led to the
development of an ethnically more integrated society. A new tripartite division of
Ptolemaic history challenges the idea of gradual decline, and emphasizes the
reshaping of military structures that took place between c.220 and c.160 BC in
response to changes in the nature of warfare, mobilization and demobilization, and
financial constraints. An investigation of the socio-economic role played by
soldiers permits a reassessment of the cleruchic system and shows how soldiers'
associations generated interethnic group solidarity. By integrating Egyptian
evidence, Christelle Fischer-Bovet also demonstrates that the connection between
the army and local temples offered new ways for Greeks and Egyptians to interact.
The Numismatic Chronicle 2005 "The rules of the Numismatic Society of London"
bound with New Ser., v. 1.
Ancient Warfare Geoff Lee 2015-09-10 This volume provides chapters on current
research into ancient warfare. It is a collection with a wide-range, covering a
long chronological spread, with many historical themes, including some that have
recently been rather neglected. It has wide academic relevance to a number of ongoing debates on themes in ancient warfare. Each topic covered is coherently
presented, and offers convincing coverage of the subject area. There is a high
standard of scholarship and presentation; chapters are well documented with
extensive bibliographies. It is readable and successful in engaging the reader’s
attention, and presents subject matter in an accessible way. The book will
particularly appeal to professional historians, students and a wider audience of
those interested in ancient warfare.
The Seleucid Army Bezalel Bar-Kochva 1976-05-13 This is a 1976 study of the
organization and tactics of the Seleucid armies from 312 to 129 BC. The first part
of the book discusses the numerical strength of the armies, their sources of
manpower, the contingents of the regular army, their equipment and historical
development, the chain of command, training and discipline. The second part
reconstructs the great campaigns in order to examine the Seleucid tactics. The
book provides a lesson in Hellenistic and military history and discusses several
seleucid-and-ptolemaic-reformed-armies-168-145-bc-the-ptolemaic-army-v

questions: how did the Hellenistic armies develop after Alexander? What
distinguished the Seleucid army as superior to its Hellenistic contemporaries? The
answers illuminate the expansion of Hellenism as we learn how the Seleucid army
was used as a military, social and cultural instrument to impose the rule of the
dynasty over the vast regions of the Empire and how it helped to shape Hellenistic
society in the East.
Seleucid and Ptolemaic Reformed Armies 168-145 BC. Nick Sekunda 1994
The Gods of Battle Chris Webber 2011-07-12 Herodotus described the Thracians (who
inhabited what is now roughly modern Bulgaria, Romania, the European part of
Turkey and northern Greece) as the most numerous nation of all - apart from the
Indians - and said that they would be the most powerful of all nations if they
didnt enjoy fighting each other so much. There may have been a million Thracians,
divided among as many as 40 tribes.Ancient writers were hard put to decide which
of the Thracian tribes was the most valiant; they were employed as mercenaries by
all the great Mediterranean civilizations. Thrace had the potential to field huge
numbers of troops, and the Greeks and Romans lived in fear of a dark Thracian
cloud descending from the north, devastating civilization in the Balkans. The
Thracian way of warfare had a huge influence on Classical Greek and Hellenistic
warfare. After Thrace was conquered by the Romans, the Thracians provided a ready
source of tough auxiliaries to the Roman army. Chris Webber gives an overview of
Thracian history and culture, but focuses predominantly on their warfare and
weapons. The latest archaeological finds are used to give the most detailed and
accurate picture yet of their arms, armor and costume. He identifies and
differentiates the many different tribes, showing that their weapons and tactics
varied. The resulting study should be welcomed by anyone interested in the
archaeology and history of the region or in classical warfare as a whole.
Seleucid and Ptolemaic Reformed Armies Nicholas Sekunda 1994
Seleucid and Ptolemaic Reformed Armies Nicholas Sekunda 1994
Comparing the Ptolemaic and Seleucid Empires Christelle Fischer-Bovet 2021-09-30
First comparative analysis of the role of local elites and populations in the
formation of the two main Hellenistic empires.
Greeks on Greekness David Konstan 2020-08-30 Karl Marx observed that just when
people seem engaged in revolutionizing themselves... they anxiously conjure up the
spirits of the past to their service. While the Greek east under Roman rule was
not revolutionary, perhaps, in the sense that Marx had in mind, it was engaged in
creating something that had not previously existed, in part just through the
millennia-long involvement with its own tradition, which was continually being
remodelled and readapted. It was an age that was intensely self-conscious about
its relation to history, a consciousness that manifested itself not only in Attic
purism and a reverence for antique literary models but also in ethnic identities,
educational and religious institutions, and political interactions with  and even
among  the Romans. In this volume, seven scholars explore some of the forms that
this preoccupation with the Greek past assumed under Roman rule. Taken together,
the chapters offer a kaleidoscopic view of how Greeks under the Roman Empire
related to their past, indicating the multiple ways in which the classical
tradition was problematised, adapted, transformed, and at times rejected. They
thus provide a vivid image of a lived relation to tradition, one that was
inventive rather than conservative and self-conscious rather than passive. The
Greeks under Rome played with their heritage, as they played at being and not
being the Greeks they continually studied and remembered.
War Elephants John M. Kistler 2007-10-01 Elephants have fought in human armies for
more than three thousand years. This is the largely forgotten tale of the credit
they deserve and the sacrifices they endured.
The Hellenistic World from Alexander to the Roman Conquest M. M. Austin 2006-07-06
The Hellenistic period began with the considerable expansion of the Greek world
through the Macedonian conquest of the Persian empire and ended with Rome becoming
the predominant political force in that world. This new and enlarged edition of
Michel Austin's seminal work provides a panoramic view of this world through the
medium of ancient sources. It now comprises over three hundred texts from
literary, epigraphic and papyrological sources which are presented in original
translations and supported by introductory sections, detailed notes and
references, chronological tables, maps, illustrations of coins, and a full
analytical index. The first edition has won widespread admiration since its
publication in 1981. Updated with reference to the most recent scholarship on the
subject, this new edition will prove invaluable for the study of a period which
has received increasing recognition.
Truceless War B. Dexter Hoyos 2007 A major rebellion against Carthage of mercenary
troops and oppressed North African subjects almost ended her existence, a story
vividly recorded by the historian Polybius. "Truceless War" reconstructs what
happened and why, and the role of Carthage's rescuer Hamilcar Barca.
The Oxford Handbook of Engineering and Technology in the Classical World John
Peter Oleson 2008-01-31 Nearly every aspect of daily life in the Mediterranean
world and Europe during the florescence of the Greek and Roman cultures is
relevant to the topics of engineering and technology. This volume highlights both
the accomplishments of the ancient societies and the remaining research problems,
and stimulates further progress in the history of ancient technology. The subject
matter of the book is the technological framework of the Greek and Roman cultures
from ca. 800 B.C. through ca. A.D. 500 in the circum-Mediterranean world and
Northern Europe. Each chapter discusses a technology or family of technologies
from an analytical rather than descriptive point of view, providing a critical
summation of our present knowledge of the Greek and Roman accomplishments in the
technology concerned and the evolution of their technical capabilities over the
chronological period. Each presentation reviews the issues and recent
contributions, and defines the capacities and accomplishments of the technology in
the context of the society that used it, the available "technological shelf," and
the resources consumed. These studies introduce and synthesize the results of
excavation or specialized studies. The chapters are organized in sections
progressing from sources (written and representational) to primary (e.g., mining,
metallurgy, agriculture) and secondary (e.g., woodworking, glass production, food
preparation, textile production and leather-working) production, to technologies
of social organization and interaction (e.g., roads, bridges, ships, harbors,
warfare and fortification), and finally to studies of general social issues (e.g.,
writing, timekeeping, measurement, scientific instruments, attitudes toward
technology and innovation) and the relevance of ethnographic methods to the study
of classical technology. The unrivalled breadth and depth of this volume make it
the definitive reference work for students and academics across the spectrum of
classical studies.
1994 Massimo Mastrogregori 1999-01-01 Annually published since 1930, the
International bibliography of Historical Sciences (IBOHS) is an international
bibliography of the most important historical monographs and periodical articles
published throughout the world, which deal with history from the earliest to the
most recent times. The works are arranged systematically according to period,
region or historical discipline, and within this classification alphabetically.
The bibliography contains a geographical index and indexes of persons and authors.
War Elephants Konstantin Nossov 2012-04-20 Elephants have been deployed as weapons
for centuries, particularly in South and South-East Asia, where war elephants
constituted the bulk of most armies in the region from antiquity right up to the
19th century. This book offers an insight into the incredible history of these
'living tanks,' focusing on the design of the equipment and armament that made
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Asia, analyzing the battle formation and tactics of war elephants in action and
how these tactics developed.
Jebel Khalid on the Euphrates Graeme Wilber Clarke 2002

them so terrifying. The author, Konstantin S Nossov, traces the history of war
elephants, from their deployment against Alexander the Great's army at the battle
of Gaugamela, through to their use in the 19th century by the armies of South-East
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